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         ello Division 3! I hope your
summer has been well and to
those that attended ICON, I hope
you had so much fun and learned
a lot through the well planned
workshops! However, don’t worry
on missing out on anything
because this month’s newsletter
discusses Club Contacts, Dues
Increase, and summer activities! 

Calendar of
Events

October 1, 2024 - Annual Dues
Become Payable

October 19, 2024- Dollywood Fall
Rally 

November 1, 2024 - Early Bird Dues
Award Deadline 

November 4-8, 2024 - Key Club
Week 

Instagram - @kt.division.3
Email - arley@ktkey.org

https://www.instagram.com/kt.division.3?igsh=MXVxY25vd3k2emVuOQ%3D%3D&utm_source=qr


Club Contacts
Again, congratulations to those

nominated and elected, however, I am
still in need of some club’s contact

information. It is very important to turn
this in as it allows for newsletters and

information to reach more Key Clubbers
more efficiently! Again, please email me

at arley@ktkey.org!

Fall Rally 
Fall Rally is approaching fast as it will be October

19th! It is an exciting event where key clubbers from
around the district will come together and meet one

another! I have attended since freshman year and I
have loved it every time. So please join me this year!

More information will be out as it approaches!



I hope that everyone that was able to attend ICON
had an absolute blast! I have seen so many photos of

the amazing activities that ICON offered,
nevertheless, I have heard of the amendments that

passed. The international dues have increased by $3
as well a new subsidy program to help assist foreign

districts. This also means that our district dues are
now $10. 

Due Increase 



Summer Activities  

Make “Thank You” cards to law enforcement or first
responders 

Volunteer to cook at your local Ronald McDonald
House 

Volunteer to help and cuddle with animals in your
nearest animal shelters 

Gather needed products to help organizations such
as Isaiah 117 House 

Volunteer at local food banks
Create fundraisers for the Thirst Project  

Although August is approaching
and summer is coming to a near

end, it does not mean that service
must do the same. Service is year
long and should be continued. If
you’re out of ideas, below are a

couple!


